Dear Mrs. Shamp:

Hi I am Lucas Roper and I am a freshman here at Greenwood High School. I was . in your 4th session and I am a part of the soccer team and basketball team.

Thank you for teaching me about Action and the company and about the different things you can do there. My favorite part was all the benefits you can get if you work there. I learned what kind of work is done at Action and how you get employers to work there. I could use this advice if I am trying to open my own dentistry and how to persuade employers to work at my dentistry.

Thank you for coming to our career expo and teaching us about your job and how you execute it.

Sincerely,

Lucas Roper

Lucas Roper

Dear Ms. Jan Shamp and Ms. Tina Smith:

My name is Harper Bailes. I am a freshman from Greenwood High School and I am writing this letter to tell you that I think your session was my favorite session.

I liked that you don't have to have a college degree to work at Action ,Inc. I also love how you have a great internship program. My favorite part of your presentation was when you talked about how we would get a 401k and a great insurance plan. I learned that the job is overall a great place to work. I now want to spend my time learning more about this job.

Thank you for taking the time out of your day to come talk about your job.

Sincerely,

Howell Soully

Harper Bailes

Dear Mrs. Jan Shamp:

Hello, I am Dax Turner, and I wanted to thank you for telling me about the things in your line of work.

I like how you said that your work would help pay for the schooling it would take. I learned from what you talked about that you don't have to be at school all week, but you have to go one or two days a week. I would have a full time job while I'm in school. This has impacted me because I want to go find a job that I can work all day but still get schooling done for the line of my work.

Thank you, Mrs. Shamp, for spending your time telling us about your job.

Sincerely,

Dax Turner

Dear Mrs. Jan Shamp:

My name is Fox Cotten and I wanted to send a letter to thank you for your time today.

I attended your lecture in session 2 today. I enjoyed it very much, and it was interesting to learn about Action, Inc. I think it would be a very fun work space to go into, and it caught my interest. It was also cool to find out that I am taught by your daughter in two of my classes every day.

Thank you again for taking time out of your day to come inform everybody about your occupation. It was very interesting, and I hope that it continues going well for you.

Sincerely,

Fox Cotten

Dear Mrs.Jan Shamp:

Hello my name is Jonathan Belcher I like to go by jon though, I would like to thank you for showing me more opportunities that I could choose when I get out of high school

This session was my favorite part of my day, I enjoyed getting to know something that I will likely pursue when I am older.

Thank you for taking time out of your day to show me a opportunity that I can and will likely pursue

Sincerely,

Jonatha beling

Jonathan Belcher

January 31st 2024

Dear Jan Shamp and Tina Smith, my name is Hagen Moses and I was in your presentation about Trade careers on the career expo day I want to send you a thank you note for speaking with me and all the other people you spoke with. The session I attended was great I enjoyed listening to yall talk about the career and getting to know more about it I am looking forward to doing this job when I become a senior and working half the day in high school.

Thank you for taking your time to come and do this career expo for us

Sincerely,

Hagen Moses

February 15, 2023

Dear Jan Shamp:

My name is Kendrick Yocum and the purpose of this letter is to thank you for your wonderful and insightful speech given on Tuesday, January 30th, 2024.

Your speech gave me a wonderful insight into Action incorporated, and an amazing idea of the job that is being a plumber and welder, my favorite part of the speech was describing the designing of your systems.

Thank you, Jan shamp.

Sincerely,

kendrick yocum

GFC 23-24

Dear Jan Shamp, and Tina Smith:

My name is Reid Pittman, and I wanted to thank you for your career presentation yesterday at the Greenwood High School.

I've been thinking about going to trade school, but I didn't really know anything about it, or what I wanted to do. So I thought your presentation was very interesting and informative. It made me realize the amount of options I have to pursue a career through trade, and I wanted to thank you for that.

Thank you again for helping me, and probably many others.

Sincerely,

Reid Pittman